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Following a joint meeting of the two League 
Executives last week we would like to invite players 
and officials from all member clubs to a meeting to 

discuss an amalgamation of our two Leagues. 
 

The meeting will take place at The King’s Centre 
on Osney Mead, Oxford (OX2 0ES) at 7.30  

on Wednesday 13th July. 
 

There will be a short presentation about the proposed 
amalgamation followed by a panel question and 

answer session.  
 

Please encourage as many members of your club as 
possible to attend – the meeting room has a capacity 
of 850!  Please note that parking is not available on the site 

but there is plenty of space on the nearby roads. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

Brian Standish, Chairman O.C.A. 
Clive Ricks, Chairman Cherwell Cricket League 

 

 


